
From: Chamberlin, Susan W
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 9:27 AM
To: Howland, Debra
Subject: FW: Consumer message

Hi Debra,

I received a consumer message from Scott Reinie (223-6934) stating he wishes to register that he
opposes the proposed rate increases of Unitil electric and Liberty gas.

Thank you for placing this in the appropriate docket locations,
Susan

Susan W. Chamberlin, Esq.
Consumer Advocate
Office of the Consumer Advocate
21 5. Friut St. Suite 18
Concord, NH 03301-2441


